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DELIVERED BY RESS AND COURIER

August 26, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
26th Floor, Box 2319 
Toronto, ON	M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 

Re:	PowerStream Energy Services Inc.
Application for a Unit Sub – Metering Licence
EB- 2013-0285


In response to your Letter of Direction dated August 23, 2013 requiring PowerStream Energy Services(“PSES”)  to post a Notice of Application, please note that PSES will be unable to post this Notice as PSES does not have a website. 

Hard copies of the application are available for public viewing at PSES office location stated below.   

			161 Cityview Boulevard
			Vaughan, Ontario
			L4H 0A9

We trust that this explanation is satisfactory and that the Board will continue to proceed with the processing of our Application.  Should you have any questions or concerns please contact the undersigned.   
  

Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by

[bookmark: _GoBack]Daniel Miller, 
Director of Operations, PowerStream Energy Services Inc.
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